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Charity Number: 307389




E-mail: office@brighstoneprimary.org.uk
29th November  2016
Dear Parents/Carers of children in Glee and Choir Club
On Thursday 8th December we have been asked to participate in the opening of the Christmas Tree Festival at the Methodist Church in Brighstone. 

The children will be singing carols as an integral part of the proceedings which will officially launch the Brighstone Christmas Tree Festival this year.
This event is being held after school, but we would very much like your child to participate. We would like the children to remain with us after school on Thursday and at 3:15pm, we will all walk down to the Methodist Church. The event begins at 3:30pm, please do come along and join us. We anticipate that it should be finished by 4:15pm and therefore hope to return to school by 4:30pm.
Children should be dressed in school uniform and have a warm coat, hat, scarf as you feel appropriate. We would be grateful if you could complete the response slip below and return it to school by Tuesday, 6th December in order to indicate whether or not your child will be participating. If you require any further details, please speak to Mrs Pugh.
Kind Regards,

Mrs. Teresa Fox
Head Teacher  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Glee and Choir Club – Carol singing at the Methodist Church 08/12/16
My child _________________________________ in _________________ class

Will/will not (please delete) be participating in the carol service at the Methodist Church.

(Please delete)

I will attend the service and collect my child from the Methodist Church.

I will not be attending the service and will collect my child from school at 4:30pm

Signed: ___________________________
Headteacher – Mrs. Teresa Fox
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